
 

 

 

Hey Class of 1987, We Are Turning 30! 

  

 

June 2017 marks 30 years since we graduated from Lewis & Clark College! I know, right? A 

group of us from the class of 1987 is currently working on Alumni Weekend and Summer 

Reunions, June 22-25, 2017. We hope that you will plan to join us on campus for our 30th 

reunion. Don’t miss celebrating with us! 

  

We are writing you today with three simple requests.  

 

1) Save the Date. Get the reunion on your summer calendar and make it something to look 

forward to. Plan to stay on campus - how fun would that be? Have you seen the 

incredible new dorms?  Get ready for a class dinner, a Northwest salmon bake, an on-

campus pub crawl, and reconnecting with old friends and favorite professors. Also, the 

Class of 1987 is hosting an ‘80s Dance Party on Friday night following our class dinner! 

Seriously. Dress Appropriately! 

 

2)  Get Connected. Take a look at the Class of 1987 Facebook page 

(facebook.com/groups/LC1987/) and website (go.lclark.edu/reunion/1987) where you can 

find the names of people who are planning to attend. Did you know all our yearbooks are 

online, too (go.lclark.edu/alumni/yearbooks)? Take a spin through the past and get 

excited to come back. It’s time to return to Palatine Hill and reconnect. 

 

3) Volunteer to help plan the party! Our planning group is having a great time putting this 

weekend together. If you are looking for a way to reach out beyond your day-to-day 

routine and remember your 1980s self, consider joining us - we’d love to have you. 

Contact our staff reunion coordinator, Dith Pamp ‘11, at 503-768-7955 or 

dithpamp@lclark.edu for more information. 

 

The other super cool thing about reunion weekend is that it’s not just for our class. Reminiscing, 

reconnection, reflection, and discovery can happen across any class year. Lewis & Clark College 

“happened” to all of us. At some level, we have all been transformed by our time at this 

important place. Our community is broad and deep, and finding new friends with surprising 

things in common is just as fun to look forward to as reconnecting with old ones.  

 

Happy New Year to you and yours! Mark your calendars and we’ll see you in June! 

 

Your Reunion Volunteers  

Chrissy Curran, Mike Holtzclaw, Katy Kwong, Elizabeth Rouffy, and....your name here! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/LC1987/
mailto:dithpamp@lclark.edu

